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Division of Taxation Reschedules South River Public 
Hearing for August 

 
 
TRENTON – The New Jersey Division of Taxation has rescheduled a public hearing at which 
citizens of South River and its municipal officers may voice their opinions about the value of 
taxable property within the district and property taxes as part of Taxation’s investigation into 
whether to order the Middlesex County municipality to begin a municipal-wide revaluation. 
 
The hearing will now be held at 6 p.m., on Wednesday, August 17, 2016, at the South River 
VFW, 31 Reid St., in South River, New Jersey.  
 
The hearing previously was scheduled for Tuesday, July 26, 2016.   
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